
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
28th June 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As you may know, Year 6 will be performing a production of ‘Ali Baba and the Bongo Bandits’ in the 
main school hall at the end of term.  
 
We will be performing on the following dates: 
 

• Tuesday 16th July 2024 at 1:30pm 
 

• Tuesday 16th July 2024 at 6pm 
 

• Wednesday 17th July 2024 at 6pm      
 

 
Tickets will initially be available from Monday 1st July. 
 
Requests for tickets should be made on the slip provided. Please include the following information: 
child’s name, class, number of tickets required and the date and time of the preferred performance.   
 
For the first allocation of tickets (from Monday 1st July) each family will be offered a maximum of 
two tickets.  Due to Health & Safety regulations and to allow every family an opportunity to watch 
the performance, numbers will be restricted. These will be available to book until Friday 5th July. 
 
Tickets remaining after this initial allocation will be available on a first come first served basis on 
Tuesday 9th and Wednesday 10th July only, for those wishing to have extra tickets.  
 
Doors open at 1:15pm for the matinee showing and 5:30pm for the evening and entry will be by 
ticket only.  All children must have their own seat.  Grange pupils will have an opportunity to watch 
the performance during school time.  Please be aware that the performance is unsuitable for babies 
and small children. 
 
I would just like to remind all parents that it is an expectation that all children are present for all 
performances. A letter will follow shortly with further details of arrival times on these evenings. If 
your child is unable to attend, please let us know by Monday 1st July, as it causes implications for the 
show. 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For the consideration of the wider audience, we would ask you to refrain from taking photographs 
or recording the performance.  
 
The cast, production crew and staff have been working hard to bring you a truly memorable 
experience, which I am sure you will really enjoy.  I hope you will be able to join us, and I look 
forward to welcoming you into school. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Mrs H Gordon 
Head teacher 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Ali Baba and the Bongo Bandits – TICKET REQUEST 
 

 
Name of child: ……………………………………………………………  

 

Class:…………………………………… 

 
*Please circle preferred performance date:     

 

*Tuesday 16th July at 1:30pm 

*Tuesday 16th July at 6pm 

*Wednesday 17th July at 6pm 

 

*Please circle number of tickets required:     *1 or    *2    


